
 
 

 
St.Stanislaus School is a Roman Catholic, Franciscan, co-educational Pre-K through 8th grade school. Students are assisted in developing 

their potential spiritually, physically, and socially within a safe and diverse community. A foundation of academic excellence is created to 
prepare students to become contributing members of a global society. 

 
 
 

 
 
No School – Friday, March 29th 
There will be no school on Friday, March 29th in 
observance of Good Friday.  
 
Calendar Change – Easter Monday, April 1st   
There has been a change to the school calendar. 
School will be in session on Monday, April 1st.  
 
Spring Break – 4/15/2024 to 4/19/2024  
There will be no school on 4/15/2024 through 
4/19/2024. Enjoy your Spring Break! 

 
2024-2025  Registration - Final Deadline 4/5/2024    
Registration Packets for the next school year have 
been sent home with students. Please complete the 
re-registration forms and return them to the front 
office on or before Friday, April 5th.  
 
Diocesan Financial Aid - 2024-2025 School Year  
Diocesan Financial Aid is available for the 2024 -
2025 school year. Applications can be found on the 
FACTS website.  
 
No Dan Kane Troubadours Practice  
There will be no practice for Dan Kane’s 
Troubadours on Monday, March 25th.  
 
No Robotics Club  
There will be no Robotics on Monday, March 25th.  
 
Last Day of School  
The last day of the 2023-2024 School year will be 
Tuesday, June 11, 2024.  
 

Talent Show 
Congratulations to our students who made it through 
tryouts for our Talent Show! Additional information 
about practice schedules and show date and time 
will be available shortly.  
 
 
 

 
Extended Care Balances 
Please remember to pay Extended care balances 
weekly. If you have any questions regarding your 
balance, please call the front office   
 
Living Stations  
Living Stations will be held on Good Friday, March 29th 
at 7:00pm in the Upper Basilica. Students 
participating in Living Stations on Good Friday 
should arrive at school at 6:00pm to change into 
costumes.   

 
Lily Procession – Thursday, March 28th  
Students in Kindergarten through 8th grade are 
invited to participate in the Lily Procession during 
mass on Holy Thursday, March 28th. Mass will be 
held at the Basilica at 7:00pm. Students who are 
participating are asked to be there at no later than 
6:45pm. Permission slips have been sent home with 
students.  
 
Easter Butter Lamb Sale March 19th - 27th  
Butter Lamb sales will begin on the first day of 
Spring, Tuesday, March 19th and run until 
Wednesday, March 27th. We will be selling at all 
masses the weekend of Mach 23rd and 24th. Order 
forms will also be sent home with students.  
 
Bingo Volunteers are Needed  
Week 2 Floor Workers - calling back bingo's (5:45 
PM-approximately 10 PM)  
Week 1 Bingo Breakdown - Taking down Tables & 
chairs after Bingo (9:45 PM - approx. Midnight) 
Tuition Assistance will be given for all 
volunteers. Current volunteers could even add a 
second night to volunteer to get additional 
tuition assistance. Please consider helping out 
even if you do not need the tuition assistance. Bingo 
raised over $ 200,000 last year for our school. Every 
family in the school benefits from the money 
raised. Please call or email Cindy Conklin at 413-
592-7211 or cindyconklin@charter.net, if you can 
help. 

 



 

 

 


